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ISA 59:6 Their webs will not become clothing, Nor will they cover themselves
with their works; Their works are works of Iniquity, And an act of violence is
in their hands.

ISA 59:7 Their feet run to evil, And they hasten to shed innocent blood; Their

thoughts are thoughts of iniquity; Devastation and destruction are In their
highways.

ISA 59:8 They do not know the way of peace, And there is no justice in their
tracks; They have made their paths crooked; Whoever treads on them does not
know peace.

ISA 59:9 Therefore, justice is far from us, And righteousness does not
overtake us; We hope for light, but behold, darkness; For brightness, but we
walk in gloom.

ISA 59:10 We grope along the wall like blind men, we grope like those who have
no eyes; We stumble at midday as in the twilight, Among those who are vigorous
we are like dead men.

ISA 59:11 All of us growl like bears, And moan sadly like doves; We hope for
justice, but there Is none, For salvation, but It is far from us.

ISA 59:12 For our transgressions are multiplied before Thee, And our sins
testify against us; For our transgressions are with us, And we know our
iniquities:

ISA 59:13 Transgressing and denying the Lord, And turning away from our God,
Speaking oppression and revolt, conceiving in and uttering from the heart
lying words.

ISA 59:14 And justice Is turned back, And righteousness stands far away; For
truth has stumbled in the street, And uprightness cannot enter.

ISA 59:15 Yes, truth is lacking; And he who turns aside from evil makes
himself a prey. Now the Lord saw, And It was displeasing in His sight that
there was no justice.

JER 7:5 "For if you truly amend your ways and your deeds, if you truly
practice justice between a man and his neighbor,

JER 7:6 if you do not oppress the alien, the orphan, or the widow, and do not
shed innocent blood in this place, nor walk after other gods to your own ruin,

JER 7:7 then I will let you dwell in this place, in the land that I gave to
your fathers forever and ever.

JER 7:8 "Behold, you are trusting in deceptive words to no avail.

JER 7:9 "viii you steal, murder, and commit adultery, and swear falsely, and
offer sacrifices to Baal, and walk after other gods that you have not known,

JER 7:10 then come and stand before me in this house, which is called by My
name, and say, 'We are delivered!'-- that you may do all these abominations?
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